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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 128 creates the Seizure Safe Schools Act. It requires each school district with a student who 

has a seizure disorder beginning January 1, 2022, to have at least 1 employee who has training to 

administer or assist with self-administration of seizure medication and recognize symptoms of 

seizures and take steps to respond. CDC and the Epilepsy Foundation of America offer free 

training and educational programs to school staff and students. But schools may incur costs for 

any additional training they may choose to offer. There is likely to be costs for travel, facility 

rental, resources and materials. Based on similar trainings done in the past, OSDE estimates the 

cost to be a minimum of $100 per day training fee plus travel, training materials and facility 

rental, if applicable. 

 

FY’22 Impact: See notes 

 

Full Year Impact: See notes 
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